
From: Nick Bradfield  
Sent: 26 April 2023 18:37 
To: Planning 
Cc: Camden Wheel  
Subject: Camden Lock Market Chalk Farm Road London NW1 8NH - 
2022/3853/P 
 
I am writing to object to the proposed temporary observation wheel at this 
location. I have been involved with this area for over forty years and have seen 
it change from a respected antiques market to one of stalls selling 
predominately tat and takeaway food. This wheel would be a nail in the coffin, 
turning the area into a theme park. 
What will people see from the top of the wheel, not much! How will it affect 
the view from Primrose Hill? It will increase pressure on an area with a tube 
station that has been due for a redevelopment for decades. If granted it will 
certainly have its life extended as has happened on the South Bank. Please 
refuse this aspect of the proposal. 
 
Best regards 
 
Nick Bradfield 
 
Flat 3, 36 Dartmouth Park Road, NW5 1SX 
 
 


